
MEGHALAYA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
SHILLONG 

No.MPSC/EX-C/11/2019-2020/84 

NOTICE 

Dated Shillong the 13th Dec, 2019. 

It is hereby informed that due to the prevailing law and order situation in which curfew has been 

imposed in some areas of Shillong City, the Screening Test for the post of Sub Inspector of Statistics Scheduled 

to be held on the 1 fh Dec, 2019 has been rescheduled on 04th January 2020. 

The Venue and timing of the above Screening Test will remain unchanged. 

ControlJ�xamination 
Meghalaya Public Service Commission 

Memo.No.MPSC/EX-C/11/2019-2020/84-A Dated Shillong the 13th Dec, 2019. 

Copy to: 1. Station Director All India Radio Shillong for announcement in the news Bulletin. 

2. Director Information & Public Relations with a request to give wide Publicity. 

3. Office Notice Board. 
/. Office Website (www.mpsc.nic.in ). 

1� 
Controller of Examination 

Meghalaya Public Service Commission 
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